
 

 

 

 

Kizimkazi, Zanzibar 07/01/2022 

 

TO: ATSOGLOU SCHOOL 

 

Dear Atsoglou School Parents and Staff, 

 

We would like to express our deepest gratitude for your unconditional contribution to Seeds of Light 

school. Your donation is very important to us. It helps with the continuity of our commitment to serving 

the community of Kizimkazi village with quality education. We were able to sign up 20 students to join 

our school and supply a classroom with the essential equipment such as desks, paint, and selves. This 

would not be successful without your act of generosity in support of CR HOPE Foundation. 

 

We always believe that through a movement of Atsoglou school, it brings the formation of a peaceful 

and healthy community, social justice with love, education, and peace with God in our hearts.  

 

May this letter serve as a receipt document of your donation for which you did not receive anything in 

return. 

 

Donation $2,000 

 

We are very blessed to have you in our humble congregation. Thank you again for your generous 

support and we look forward to working again soon. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Renos Fountoulakis 

 

Founder of CR HOPE Foundation 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

  

  
 
 


